
Submitter: Linda Brown 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

No school board or irate group of parents should be able to ban school 

literature/textbooks because of personal biases. If a department in a high school 

selects a piece of literature, I trust those teachers to choose appropriate reading 

content for their students as they know their students best.  


